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The transition to college can be challenging, and some students may feel
anxious or overwhelmed. An induction program can help alleviate these
feelings by providing information, support, and encouragement, helping
students feel more confident as they begin their academic journey. First
semester students may not be accustomed to the academic rigor of college-
level coursework. An induction program can provide guidance on study skills,
time management, and academic expectations, helping students transition
smoothly into their new academic environment.Many first-year students are
new to the institution, and an induction program helps familiarize them with
the campus layout, facilities, and resources available to them. This can include
tours of the campus, introductions to key staff members, and explanations of
campus policies and procedures. Starting college can be intimidating for many
students, especially if they are away from home for the first time. Induction
programs often include social activities and icebreaker sessions designed to
help students meet their peers and build a sense of community.

Background/ Significance of the event

Details of the Program:
An induction programme was organized by the Department of Zoology,
Gargaon College on 1st August, 2023, at 10 am to felicitate and sensitize
newly admitted 1st semester students on FYUGP 2023. The programme was
inaugurated by Dr. Rina Handique, Vice Principal, Gargaon College and
Head, Department of Zoology, Gargaon College. In her inaugural speech she
welcomed the students and spoke on the newly introduced FYUGP 2023. She
encouraged the students to attend the classes regularly and study with
dedication. She also introduced the faculty members to the students. Dr.
Rashmi Dutta, Assistant Professor, Department of Zoology, Gargaon
College, spoke on the FYUGP 2023 and urged the students to study
deliberately from the beginning of the semester. Dr. Anurag Protim Das,
Assistant Professor, Department of Zoology, Gargaon College, also spoke on
the FYUGP 2023 and urged to the students to attend the classes regularly.
The programme was concluded by vote of thanks by Dr. Rashmi Dutta. The
induction programme was attended by newly admitted 40 students under
FYUGP.
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